
PROPOSAL TO FREEHOLD LAND AT TEVIOT STREET RESERVE 
 
Notice is given pursuant to Section 24(1)(b) of the Reserves Act 1977 that the Invercargill 
City Council as administering body of Teviot Street Reserve proposes that the reserve as 
more particularly identified as 1.2141ha, being Section 4-9 and Section 14-19 Block XL Town 
of Invercargill, be revoked. The reason for the proposed revocation is to freehold the land for 
the purposes of sale. 
 
You are invited under Section 24(1)(b) of the Reserves Act 1977 to lodge written 
submissions on the proposal.  
 
Please forward your submission to the Parks Manager, Invercargill City Council, Private Bag 
90104, Invercargill 9840. Submissions must be received by the Parks Manager by 4.00pm 
Friday, 3 March, 2017.  
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